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Year 9 into 10 Transition Time Line 

Term 3 

Week 1  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 3 

Monday 24th July 

Course selection handbooks will be distributed to all year 9 students in their A-

Team meetings (These handbooks should be retained for the next 2 years.) 

 

Students will be provided with advice and guidance from their A-Team and other 

teachers in course selection over the course of this term (Weeks 2-8). Senior College 

staff and students will visit the Middle Years Campus’ to support this process.  

 

Thursday 27th July 6:00pm Huon (Student and Parents)  

Thursday 27th July 7:00pm Felltimber and FFFC (Students and Parents)  

 – Lecture Theatre, Wodonga Senior Secondary College 

Parents and Students Information Night – Parents and students are invited to 

attend a Year 10 Course Information Evening to gain greater information about the 

courses and pathways available.  See invitation included with this letter. 

 

Academic Advancement Program – Students wishing to choose the Academic 

Advancement program need to let their respective Year 9 co-ordinators know by 

Tuesday 1st August. This is necessary for upcoming testing and interviews. 

 

 Week 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject Expo Night at Wodonga Senior Secondary College 

Thursday 10th of August  5pm – 7pm at WSSC Trade Training Centre 

Parents and students are invited to attend a Subject Expo Evening to interact with 

individual subject/elective teachers and learn more about the courses and offerings 

available. The Expo will begin at 5pm at the Trade Training Centre at Wodonga 

Senior Secondary College. 

 

Yr 10 Student Presentations at WMYC – Felltimber / FFFC 
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Week 5 

 

WSSC students travelling to WMYC to present to students information and the 

different aspects of life at WSSC. 

 

Week 6 

 

 

 

Yr 10 Student Presentations at WMYC – Huon 

WSSC students travelling to WMYC to present to students information and the 

different aspects of life at WSSC. 

 

Online course selection at Wodonga Senior Secondary College Library 

Monday 21st August – Huon Students 

Tuesday 22nd  August – Felltimber  

FFFC students will have a WSSC representative attend FFFC School for subject 

selections. 

Students are to attend their scheduled session at the Senior College to enter their 

final course selections online. Parents and Guardians are invited to attend this 

session and meet with both Middle and Senior College Transition staff. 

Students will need to bring their draft selection form signed by a parent/guardian 

to this session. 

 

 

Term 4 

Week 2 

 

 

 

 

Week 5 

 

 

Tuesday 17th and Thursday 19th October 5:00pm – 6:00pm Laptop Information 

Evening WSSC Lecture Theatre.  

Parents are invited to attend either information session on the ICT requirements for 

WSSC. (Both sessions are identical) 

 

Tuesday 7th Nov (Huon) and Wednesday 8th Nov (Felltimber) - Second round tours 

of WSSC 10:00am – 11:00am. 

Small transition group visits of WSSC for identified students. 

 

Headstart  – Monday the 27th November until the Friday the 8th of December 
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Week 8 

All students who will attend the college in 2018 are expected to attend and complete 

the first two weeks of their 2018 program. This includes attending all the subjects 

students are enrolled in for first semester 2018. All year 9 students in 2017 are 

expected to come to the Senior College full time for the two week period.  

 

Week 10  Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th of December 

All parents/guardians and students are to be invited for scheduled interviews at the 

Senior College to discuss any concerns regarding transition. The interview will be 

with your students Graduate Program teacher and review course selection and head 

start. It will also be a chance to discuss any special considerations, bus passes, 

netbook acceptable use policy, locker issues, etc. Your attendance during these 

scheduled interviews is greatly encouraged. 

Please Note: Students are not required to attend WMYC during the 11th and 12th 

of December and are only required at WSSC for their scheduled interview time 

over these two days.  

 

 

 


